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Sept. 1, 2005

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE, PLEASE

Contact:  Elisabeth McGregor


    (781)762-9197, epjmcg@aol.com
HISTORICAL SOCIETY TAKES CAMPAIGN PUBLIC WITH GIBRAN PLAY

The Norwood Historical Society is reaching out to supporters for its “Save the Day” capital campaign—a three-year effort to preserve and restore the historic Fred Holland Day House.  To bring this campaign to the general public, it will sponsor a professional production of the play A Child of Life on October 1st  at the Coakley Middle School.

A Child of Life, is a critically acclaimed play about the life of Kahlil Gibran (author of The Prophet) written and performed by dramatist Michel El- Ashkar. This professional production is a dramatic interpretation in two acts that chronicles the highlights of Kahlil Gibran's life and sheds light on the pivotal people who crossed his path, including his first mentor, Fred Holland Day of Norwood who introduced the talented immigrant boy from Lebanon to art and literature and launched him on his life path as a creative artist and writer. El-Ashkar, who has performed the play in major cities around the world and won praise from Los Angeles to London, feels a special joy in bringing the play to Norwood.

Proceeds of the play will benefit the Society’s campaign to preserve and restore the weathered exterior of the Day House, including its Tudor half-timbering and lovely leaded-glass windows.  The house, on the National Register of Historic Places, is distinguished both for its unique architectural and design features and for its connection with Day, who enjoyed a world-wide reputation as a photographer and publisher little recognized by his fellow Norwood citizens.  

Tickets for A Child of Life are $25 in advance ($30 at the door) and may be purchased by check or cash from the Norwood Historical Society, 93 Day St., Norwood, MA 02062, (781) 762-9197. 

 The performance will be held at 7 PM on Saturday evening, October 1st  at the Coakley Middle School, 1315 Washington St., Norwood.  The auditorium is handicapped-accessible. For more information about the play and the ‘Save the Day’ campaign, you are invited to call the Society or visit its website at www.norwoodhistoricalsociety.org.  

